
Monday, August 30th 

Greetings ECS Community, 

On Tuesday, August 31st, all staff and student athletes should park in the bus loops / drive way parking 
spots in the front of the school.  Please DO NOT park in either of the parking lots, as they will be striping the 
parking lots. 

Thank you for your continued patience. 

Bob Miller 

 


